
BLACKLANDS PLAYGROUP 

 
(01424) 437 630 

We are also on facebook 
www.blacklandsplaygroup.co.uk 

Times- Mon 9.15 - 11.45      11.45 - 2.45 
               Tues 9.15 - 11.45     11.45 - 2.45 pre-school 

                Thurs 9.15 - 11.45     11.45 - 2.45 pre-school 
        Fri    9.15 - 11.45      11.45 - 2.45 

                                               Extra hours    8.30 – 9.15     2.45 – 5.30 
 

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Dear Everyone, 
 
This will be the last newsletter before we break up for the Christmas holidays. We will be starting the 
Christmas activities soon. We have lots of things planned, but some items the children will not bring home 
until the end of term. 
 
A few dates for your diary:  
 
Children in need is also fast approaching, so on Thursday 12th and Friday 13th November we will be 
having a Pyjama day and having a few fun activities through the day. We will be raising money for the 
charity so will ask if a £1 can be put into our box that we will be providing. 
 
Friday 11th December is Christmas Jumper day – Please can you donate £1 for the charity in the box 
provided at playgroup. 
 
Unfortunately, as we know you will understand we are unable to our Christmas fayre this year as well as 
our childrens Christmas nativity but do hope to put something together just for the children to enjoy.  
 
Our Christmas party will be held on Friday 18th December, which is also the last day of term. It starts at 
12.00 and finishes at 2.45. All children are invited, so if your child doesn’t normally attend on this day, 
they are more than welcome to join us. Please bring them in for 12pm.There will be party food and 
games, so no lunchboxes needed. Please let staff know if your child will be attending. The children can 
come along in their party outfits, Christmas jumpers or any fancy dress that they may want to wear 

(please make sure its easy for them to wear in the day and are able to use the toilet with no troubles       

) 

 
Just a few reminders:  
 
Please can you remember that fees have to be paid even if your child does not come into 
playgroup, e.g. illness/ holidays. Thank you. 
 
Please can you remember to name your child’s lunches and importantly clothing, coats etc.  
We do like to take the children out in the playground every day so every child must bring in a coat every 
day they attend. We are still promoting healthy eating and exercise, so please remember to provide your 
child with a healthy lunchbox and only adding 1 treat in their lunch box (chocolate, biscuit etc) 
 
Can we please ensure that if you give your child grapes that you cut them in half, also we no 
longer allow raisin as they are a choking hazard. We also do not allow anything containing nuts 
or fish due to childrens allergies.  
 
We start back after Christmas on Monday 4th January 2021 
 
If you have any worries or concerns or just want to talk about how your child is doing, please speak to 
Nikki. Megan or any member of staff. We are always there to help. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support and have a great Christmas from ALL THE STAFF AT 
PLAYGROUP. 
 
 
Nikki 


